To our CRWGA Membership:

Barbara held a Tournament Committee meeting Thursday February 22, 2024. Present; Barbara Bennett, Sue Gibson, Kay Farland, Diane Iversen, Sandy Noble and Pam Chamberlain.

Here are the highlights of that meeting;

- 1. Hole #6 ditch will be played as 'thru the green'. You will get free relief from the far left side that is hard pan due to golf carts driving up the hill. There is a similar area on Hole#18 near the ditch that we are already playing this way. It was decided that any area that appears to be used as a cart path or by the maintenance vehicles will give the player free relief by dropping your ball no closer to the hole.
- 2. Hole #12 will be played as 'thru the green' no relief from the stones and hard pan areas unless there are tire tracts from carts or maintenance vehicles.
- 3. Greens it was decided that no free relief will be taken on any green.

4. Bunkers -

- a. All Bunkers are in play. If a bunker is full of water or mud and you do not have a place to drop your ball that is no closer to the hole in the bunker, you may take your ball to the nearest point of relief behind the bunker, no penalty, and play on......
- b. Hole #2 bunker will remain GUR, including the tall Bermuda grass that surrounds the bunker. Place your ball where it entered the bunker, no penalty, and play on....

Any questions please contact Barbara Bennett, Tournament Chair - barberru@aol.com or call; 510-409-5619

Tournament Committee CRWGA 2/22/24